
 
 

 

 

 

 

Hello Lowell Families and Community! 

Happy December! And Happy Hanukkah to all of our community members and families 
that celebrate! 

Title night for Lundy Elementary is December 7, at 6:00pm. RSVP slips were sent home on 
Monday. Check those backpacks if it hasn’t appeared yet! Please return them as soon 
as possible.  

Tutoring is offered at Lowell Jr/Sr High School after school every Monday through 
Thursday. This is a great opportunity for your student to get extra help and boost those 
grades. 

High School Basketball games begin this week! Get out there and cheer on our Red 
Devils! Remember that masks are still required at all indoor sporting events. To ensure 
our students can continue to participate in athletics, our fans must follow the masking 
guidelines for schools. Thank you so much for your cooperation in this matter. For 
schedules, check out the OSAA website at https://www.osaa.org/activities/winter. 

December 8th is a half day for students. They will be served lunch and then will be 
released at 11:50am.  

Each day our transportation department takes pride in getting our students to and from 
school safely. Check that your bus rider understands the need to stay seated on the 
bus, keep voices low, and maintain safe behaviors while riding the bus. This allows our 
drivers to maintain their focus on the road and provide a safe and smooth trip! 

 

As always, stay safe, healthy, and kind!  
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